Measuring continuous progress ... Working with Ofsted ... While blowing their minds

A select group met for a twilight session and looked at the opportunities and issues in the newly published draft national curriculum. Well, of course the big news so far is the absence of level descriptors. It was lovely to amongst teachers who think that levels are a strategic device for teachers rather than a truth to be known by students. There absence is a big plus. Also, the clear inclusion of mathematical modelling. But the worrying evidence that this will be teaching A level mechanics without a critical engagement with the process and working out mortgage repayments in the guise of financial maths. But, those teachers present can be in the vanguard of building an exciting new curriculum with the new document, just so long as we can get in before Pearson/EdExcel get their books and exams reconfigured and the whole thing becomes as formulaic as before ...
Twilights ... time to chew the fat!
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